
November 30, 1936 

Ur. Robert H. Gowdr111 
Rational Labor Aelatione 3oard 
539 Architects 
Indianapolis, Indiana 

Dear l r. Cowdrill: 

This will acknowledge yours of 
November 28th. The suggestion that we write 
directly to the unions listed in your enclo-
sure will be followed. 

Answers to our inquiries will prob-
ably be more prompt now that the A. 7. of L. 
Convention is over. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Very truly yours, 

Harold Weisberg, Minor 
3ubcommittee of the 
Committoe on Sducation and Labor 
'Under 	E66 


